
The U.S. Department of State’s Benjamin 
A. Gilman International Scholarship enables 
students to study or intern abroad, providing 
them with critical skills to succeed in the 21st 
century workforce. The Gilman Program 
aims to diversify the kinds of students who 
study and intern abroad and the countries and 
regions where they go by providing grants of 
up to $5,000 to U.S. undergraduate students 
of limited financial means to participate in 
credit-bearing study abroad or international 
internship programs.

Students applying for any academic term must 
meet the following eligibility requirements:

•	 Citizen of the United States

•	 Undergraduate student in good academic 
standing

•	 Federal Pell Grant recipient

•	 Student in the process of applying to, or accepted 
for, a study abroad or internship program

•	 Student applying for a program in an eligible 
country, according to U.S. Department of State 
guidance

Contact the Financial Aid and Study Abroad advisors 
at your home college / university to notify them that 
you are applying for the Gilman Scholarship.  In order to 
complete the application online, applicants need advisor 
certifications and transcripts.

 

The Gilman International Scholarship Program is a program 
of the U.S. Department of State’s Bureau of Educational and 
Cultural Affairs (ECA) and is supported in its implementation 
by the Institute of International Education (IIE).

Deadlines:

FIRST TUESDAY OF MARCH
For summer, fall and academic year programs

FIRST TUESDAY OF OCTOBER
For spring programs and summer early applications

If you have questions about the application
process please contact: gilman@iie.org

 

 

 
 

For more information, please visit:
www.gilmanscholarship.org
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